Thank you to all of primary 2 for working so hard over the first few months of the year. I hope everyone has a lovely week off and see you on Tuesday 26th October.


Maths and Numeracy
· This week we have been learning to recognise which numbers are odd and which are even. To help us to remember we used the rhyme: 0,2,4,6,8, even numbers are great!

For our night and day topic we learned about nocturnal animals that can be found in the UK. We made a night-time forest scene using googly eyes.


Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the sound ‘or’ 

· We created a half term review looking at what we’re good at and what we would like to work on when we return after the holiday week.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Please could blue homework jotters and reading books be brought into school on the Tuesday we return.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Wednesday 27th October. On Tuesdays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 

Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch
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